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To:  Mayor Donna Dodgen and Council Members 
  City Manager Steve Parker 
 
From:  Dale Skinner, Fire Chief 
 
Date:  May 5, 2023 

 

Re:  Interlocal Agreement with City of Schertz   

The City of Schertz EMS is requesting a renewal of the interlocal agreement with the 

Seguin Fire Department to provide emergency medical services to residents living in 

unincorporated areas of the county. Schertz EMS holds the contract to provide emergency 

medical services to these residents. The current contract was executed in 2020. Currently, 

the City of Seguin receives $441,787.97 annually to provide these services. The proposed 

contract is $485,966.77 to provide emergency medical services to a specified geographic 

area of Guadalupe County (see attached map). The contract amount is approximately a 

10% increase from the current agreement. The term of this agreement is for three years, 

ending September 30, 2026. 

Attached is the resolution, agreement and supporting documents for your consideration. 

 

 

 

Dale Skinner 

Fire Chief 


